[image: ]

Hello IceHawk Families,
I know these updates haven’t come out for a while but I would like to start sending them again.  We have some exciting updates for you and some general things that you need to know.  The SIIH Board would like to update you on the following:

1) New Board Member Positions
2) SIIH Spring Hockey
3) Learn To Play
4) General info

New Board Member Positions
With the election only a few weeks ago, we have already had our first board meeting.  From that meeting the following people will be handling these positions:
Jason Power – Missouri Hockey Representative/ Director of Hockey Operations
Gus Feldker – Director of Coaching
Nick McCune – Asst. Director of Coaching/Website Captain
Sarah Mills – Special Events Chairperson
Kevin Nieweglowski – Director of Team/Tournament Managers
John Arbeiter - Director of Apparel
Steve Strubberg – REDSS Director/Registrar 

SIIH Spring Hockey
The IceHawks will once again be offering a quality Spring Hockey program for all ages of play.  Registration is currently open through the SIIH website and the sessions will begin the week of April 2nd.  There are two different options for the players.  3x3 and Advanced Skills.  For more information, please visit:  https://www.icehawkshockey.org/news_article/show/878239?referrer_id=352512




[bookmark: _GoBack]Also, the Planet Hockey Camp, which is scheduled for July 23-27, has graciously offered one free camp spot to our club.  We are going to do a drawing for those who are registered and paid in full for the 3x3 and Advanced Skills Spring programs.  This drawing will take place the second week of the skills program and the winners will be posted on the SIIH website.

Learn To Play (LTP)
We will be putting on another LTP program which is scheduled for May.  The dates will be coming out in the near future, so please stay tuned.  This is a great opportunity for your additional youth family members and friends to try out the greatest sport there is.  For more information around how the program works and what to expect, please click on this link.  https://www.icehawkshockey.org/ltp

General Updates
At this point your board members are hard at work to keep the organization moving into an even better position than we are currently.  If you have any questions please reach out to one of the board members and please check back on the site for exciting updates and new additions for the organization.  

Thanks,
PJ Winkeler
SIIH President
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